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News and Comment


 Again there's nothing special to report this month. We continue to watch for new 
technologies in the world of application development, but nothing really new has appeared that 
strikes us as significant. The Google Web Toolkit continues to mature is and being well 
accepted. What's most striking is the continuing growth of the Eclipse world. More companies 
and projects are being added to Eclipse each month. With Microsoft's top management 
attention being focused on consumer products, there is a very real chance that in the next few 
years Eclipse will surpass Visual Studio as the most widely used developer tool platform. We 
will continue to watch and report.
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DB/C DX Class Schedule


 Class:
 
 DB/C DX Fundamentals

 Date:
 
 January, 2007

 Location:
 Woodridge, Illinois

For information, send email to admin@dbcsoftware.com.


